Greggs sponsors the Children in Need Duck Race each year, and they're asking children to design their Duck to be entered in next year's race (probably needs to link to Greggs). 

The competition is open from the 11th June and will close to entries on the 24th June at midnight.

How to:
·         Via the Children In Need – CIN website www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk click on the search tool located next to the green donate button

·         Type in Uploader and press the yellow search button

·         Click on the Icon Schools Design A Duck – for the annual race sweepstake 2020 where you will find further information

·         Point 3: is where you can upload your Ducks but you will need to Register if you do not already have an account to be able to submit your entries

·         Registration is very quick and quite simple – takes less than 5 minutes

·         A verification email will be sent to the email account you register – you will need to verify this before signing in to your account and uploading your entries.

·         To upload follow the instructions as above -  point 3 Uploader tool here will allow you to upload your entries.

All Privacy Statements can be found via the BBC CIN website if required.

All the best and Happy Quacking!!

Duck Joke: Q: What did the duck do after they read this joke?

                       A: They Quacked up!

Last years Duck race:  https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/fundraising/the-duck-race-sweepstake/ 

 

